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MEMORANDUM FOR: OS NRC, Region II, 101 Marietta Street, NW,
Atlanta, CA 30323

SUBJECT: Response to Notice of Violation, NRC Inspection Report,
No. 23-01544-16/87-01

1. I concur with your finding that the Vicksburg District is in
violation of our NRC License No. 23-01544-16 as it pertains to
authorized permanent storage of our Troxler moisture / density
gauges. This oversight occurred with our recent acquisition of
additional gauges. It had been our initial intent to maintain
these gauges at our Ruby, LA location. Sometime later the decision
was made to place the gauges at other locations to facilitate their
use throughout the District. Regrettably, this decision was not
preceded by a request to amend our license accordingly. Such a
request has now been prepared, and a copy of that request is
attached.

2. With all other requirements of our license in order, I trust
this will resolve the discrepancy noted in your survey. If you
have any further questions please call me or my Safety and
Occupational Health Manager, Mac Wimbish, at FTS 542-5095.

f

l
PAT M. STEVENS IV )
Colonel, Corps of Engineers
Commander
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MEMORANDUM TOR: US NRC, Region II, 101 Marietta Street, NW, 3

Atlanta, CA 30323

SUBJECT: Response to Notice of Violation, NRC Inspection Report,
No. 23-01544-16/87-01

| 1.- I concur with your finding that the Vicksburg District is in
[ violation of our NRC. License No. 23-01544-16 as it pertains to 4

| authorized permanent storage of our Troxler moisture / density
| gauges. This oversight occurred with our recent acquisition of ;

additional gauges. It had been our initial intent to maintain !
i these gauges at our Ruby, LA location. Sometime later the decision
| tr a s made to place the gauges at other locations to facilitate their
| use throughout the District. Regrettably, this decision was not
; preceded by a request to amend our license accordingly. Such a

request has now been prepared, and a copy of that request is
attached.

2. With all other requirements of our license in order, I trust
this will resolve the discrepancy noted in your survey. If you
have any further questions please call me or my Safety and .

Occupational Health Manager, Mac Wimbish, at FTS 542-5095. '!
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